
SEC Historical Society 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Ruder David [d-ruder@law.northwestern.edu] 
Tuesday, October 30,2001 10:57 AM 
alevenson@fulbright.com; arthur@riverstonellc.com; daniel.l.goelzer@bakernet.com; 
egreene@cgsh.com; ekwalwasser@nyse.com; glynch@dpw.com; jcheek@bassberry.com; 
james.doty@bakerbotts.com; seligman@wulaw.wustl.edu; kmcgrath@morganlewis.com; 
kbialkin@skadden.com; johnsDi@ffhsj.com; Iquinn@shearman.com; 
mary.schapiro@nasdr.com; pgonson@kl.com; ketchumr@nasd.com; rphillips@kl.com; 
rkueppers@dttus.com; skeller@palmerdodge.com; stephen_hammerman@ml.com; 
cgaffney@ubspainewebber.com; stanley.sporkin@weil.com; tlevine@ubspainewebber.com; 
trusso 1 @Iehman.com; wmclucas@wilmer.com; d-ruder@law.northwestern.edu; 
rmundheim@shearman.com; asommer@morganlewis.com; katzj@sec.gov; pete wentz; 
c.rosati@sechistorical.org 
SEC Issues Conference 

To Historical Society Trustees 

Following the meeting on Monday, I spoke with Harvey, who strongly urged 
that the conference be held in any event. He noted that the subjects were 
timely now and would not be timely in the future, that excellent papers had 
been prepared, that significant speakers had agreed to participate in the 
conference, and that the result of cancellation would be negative for the 
SEC and the Society. 

Under the circumstances I believe the conference should go forward, and 
those Trustees I have consulted agree. Regarding attendance, Harvey 
indicated that ample SEC staff would attend and that the SEC would assist 
to the degree permitted by ethics rules in encouraging attendance. We are 
looking at the financial side and believe that we should drop the price to 
a much lower figure, provide volume discounts, and permit transfers of 
registrations. 

You should assume that the conference will take place. I hope that you 
will you help in encouraging attendance. At a lower price this conference 
will offer a wonderful opportunity for associates and younger partners to 
mingle with the SEC staff and, of course, the conference will be very 
important for all who attend. 
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